WEEKLY PARENT INFORMATION NEWSLETTER - Year 1
Messages

What an action packed year it has been for everyone in Year 1! The children have been very busy
all year and have made excellent progress since their first day. All of the teachers are extremely
proud of their achievements. I am sure you will agree that the children will take away many
happy memories from their time in Year 1; from the huge variety of learning activities in class to
the exciting trips and special events that took place throughout the year. None of this could have
been possible without the dedication and hard work of the Year 1 teachers and learning assistants.

We would also like to thank all of our wonderful parents for everything they have done this year.
We greatly appreciated your help during class trips and for helping to make our class parties a
huge success. In addition to this, we would like to say thank you to all of our parent readers who
have helped the development of our children’s reading throughout the year.

We hope that you all have a fantastic summer holiday and wish all of the children every success
in their future studies, either in Year 2 at BISS or at their next school.

Kind regards,

Mr. Clayden

Year 1 Leader
Summer Reading

® The Very Hungry Caterpillar and The Tiny Seed- Eric Carle

e It's The Bear and My Friend Bear - Jez Alborough

®  Books by Nick Sharratt

®  Books by Julia Donaldson

¢ Non-fiction books about Plants and Insects

¢ Aselection of Fairy tales studied from this year (Cinderella, Snow White, Little Red
Riding Hood)



